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Office of the Dean of Engineering
October 29,1998

Mr. Theodore S. Michaels
Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors & Decommissioning Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Oflice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Michaels,

As we discussed yesterday I have verified with the Manhattan College Provost, Dr. Weldon
- Jackson, that he second $30,000 deposit has been made to the reactor decommissioning fund as
described in his letter to you ofJuly 16,1998.

In addition, the statement regarding release of material from the facility in section 3.2.2 ofthe
Decommissioning Plan (pg.22) should read as follows:

Equipment and material will only be released for unrestricted use ifit contains no
detectable licensed radioactive materials when surveyed with appropriate equipment
and instrumentation.

If there are any further questions that need to be addressed with regard to the /
Decommissioning Plan I may be reached at (914) 962-3756 ar (718) 862-7147 (on campus). O

Sincerely,

b- Tv 20
Catherine C. Stanton,-

g 1050 g g 0 Acting Reactor Administrator
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cc: Dr. Weldon Jackson, Provost
. Dr. Helen Hollein, Acting Dean of Engineering
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